
 

 
 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 

Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

Norfolk Street, WORTHING, West Sussex BN11 4BB 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk       Telephone: 01903 201386       Fax: 01903 215033 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers              12th October 2018 
 

School Uniform 
 
After half term we are changing the arrangements for purchasing school uniform. From 29th October all 
uniform will be sold on our behalf by Broadwater Sports, from their shop in Broadwater and online at 
http://www.schooljumpers.co.uk/ 
 
We have made this change to provide you with a wider choice of buying options and access to shopping 
when the school is closed. We have also been aware that buying uniform form the school has created a 
bottleneck at the office making it difficult to speak to our office staff about other issues. 
 
The uniform itself is unchanged and items without the school badge can still be purchased at any retailer. 
We approached several local suppliers for prices and found Broadwater Sports to be the most competitive 
and we wanted to ensure the new supplier had a shop within walking distance of the school. 
 
I have enclosed details of all of the buying options available along with a reminder of our school uniform 
requirements, this information is also on our website. 
 
If you have an order waiting to be fulfilled by school, these have been passed onto Broadwater Sports and 
there should be sufficient stock ordered to purchase any outstanding items in the store. Please call them to 
check availability or if you prefer to order online use the link above. Apologies for the inconvenience this 
delay may have caused, stock will be available to purchase at Broadwater Sports from 29th October. 
 
I am sure you will find that these new arrangements provide an option that suits the way you prefer to buy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Jo MacGovern 
Headteacher   
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School Uniform 

 

 Grey trousers, skirt, pinafore or shorts 

 Pale blue polo shirt (KS1 children) 

 Pale blue shirt 

 School tie (KS2 children) 

 Sweatshirt / V-neck knitted jumper / knitted cardigan 

 Blue & white gingham summer dress 

 Sensible black shoes (no trainers or sandals) 
 

PE Kit 

 

 House colour T-shirt (allocated by school at enrolment) 
Elm – Blue                Willow – Yellow 
Oak – Green             Sycamore – Red 

 Maroon shorts 

 Maroon joggers 

 Trainers (Year 1 – Year 6) 

 Plimsolls (EYFS) 
 

Miscellaneous Items 

 

 Draw-string PE bag – blue or burgundy 

 Bookbag – blue or burgundy 

 Cap – blue or burgundy  
 

 
All items in bold are available to purchase through Broadwater Sports. Purchases can be made from their 
shop at the address shown below or from their website http://www.schooljumpers.co.uk/ 
 
Broadwater Sports    Tel: 01903 234589 
Broadwater Street West   Open: Monday – Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
WORTHING 
BN14 9BY 
 
Website purchases offer the option of home delivery which does have a postage charge or free delivery to 
the school. Deliveries to the school will be made weekly with items available for collection from the school 
office from the Tuesday after you placed the order. We would ask that you ensure items you have ordered 
are collected promptly from the office because we have limited storage space. 
 
On entry into Reception children eligible for Free School Meals (FSM) will receive 1 sweatshirt, 
PE T-shirt/Shorts + PE Bag, Bookbag and Cap. Once eligibility has been confirmed a voucher will be issued by 
the school office which can be redeemed at Broadwater Sports to purchase these items. 
 
For each subsequent year you remain eligible for FSM, you will be entitled to 1 free sweatshirt and a set of 
PE clothing all available through Broadwater Sports with a voucher issued by the school office. 
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